
From: Kally Goschke
To: Snyder, Amy
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Comments on the June 1, 2015 CATX request by the US Army for license SUC-1593.
Date: Sunday, July 19, 2015 2:06:50 AM

Uuuhhh wind doesn't pay attention to fences and Hawaii is full of vulnerable life. Please don't radiate this island any
 more!

Kally Goschke
Captain Cook

Sent from my iPhone
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